
 
 

Climate Action in Your Neighborhood 
 

We are reaching out to you to get your voice as a housing advocate or someone who lives in 

affordable housing. The City of Cupertino is creating a plan to address the changing climate 

and challenges our residents are facing. As part of this planning process, we want to hear from 

a diverse set of voices to ensure we are addressing the issues that are important to you. Your 

input will benefit our community members – especially those who may be especially impacted 

by climate change – and support our goals of housing equity, anti-displacement, and economic 

mobility. 

  

We want to have an open discussion with you about subjects such as transportation, energy, 

waste, water, and community strength. We will discuss issues including those such as barriers 

faced regarding installing rooftop solar, buying an electric vehicle, or water conservation 

methods.  No previous knowledge of topics is needed. 

  

The virtual meeting will take place on September 30, 2021 from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. We are 

offering a $30 stipend for your time spent in the meeting. Please register using the link below. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZckdO-upzIqGdCSCkTtjXVpCLEik9syvfW-    

  

This will be a closed group meeting to help Cupertino become a more sustainable, healthy, and 

equitable city for you and future generations. 

  

Please email Sustainability@cupertino.org if you have any questions. Please join us at this 

meeting to help create solutions together! 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtZckdO-upzIqGdCSCkTtjXVpCLEik9syvfW-&data=04%7C01%7CVictoriaM%40cupertino.org%7C94d6e1c6d25e4ad5027708d96c296bab%7C19e13f83dce947c3ae6712c6a63e2ed6%7C0%7C0%7C637659747437012881%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2Bire3m1OtrDAbuJ31qjIZPocrpnFU0JUyhDiBVwgAso%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Sustainability@cupertino.org

